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Traffic Delays on Okaloosa Island Morning of August 12th  

 
Expect traffic delays on August 12, 2014, on Okaloosa Island and Highway 98.  The Okaloosa 
County School Board will hold a “Teachers Welcome” assembly from 7:30 a.m. to noon at the 
Emerald Coast Convention Center.  Attendees for this event will be just over 2,000.  Carpooling 
is encouraged and please plan accordingly.  Travelers’ patience is appreciated.   
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